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Night work rebar installation, tunnel preparation at Mount Pleasant Station 
June 27, 2024 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood building the future Mount Pleasant 
Station. Following completion of tunnel boring activities, the TBMs’ conveyor belt infrastructure has been removed 
from the station, opening additional space for station construction. In the station, crews are intermittently working at 
night to install rebar, conduct utility work, install shoring, and prepare for concrete pours. Additionally, in the tunnels 
between Mount Pleasant and Great Northern Way-Emily Carr stations, crews are working and intermittently lifting 
out the materials using the tower crane at night. We remain committed to keeping residents and businesses updated 
on our progress as we advance this major transit infrastructure project in your community. 

Timing 
• Night work takes place 10 p.m. to 6 a.m.  

• Night work is continuing for: 

o Crane work periodically through July 2024; and 

o Rebar installation, Sunday to Friday through August 2024.  

What to expect 
• Some elevated noise. 

• Lighting directed at the site to ensure crew safety. 

Mitigation measures include, but are not limited to, installing white noise back-up signals on equipment, using rubber 
tires on equipment where possible, using quiet versions of equipment when applicable, not using power tools after 11 
p.m., monitoring any noisy activities so that mitigation measures can be adapted as needed, and directing lights away 
from residential buildings. 

Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca. 
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